
 

Celanese Corporation 
222 West Las Colinas Blvd. 
Suite 900N 
Irving, Texas 75039   
 

October 6, 2020 

       

District Chief Jay Servais        
Davidson County Office of Emergency Management 
2060 15th Avenue South 
Nashville, TN 37212 
 

Dear Chief Servais, 

As Jim Hornstein has discussed with you, Celanese Corporation is pleased to donate 
50,000 Moldex N95 disposable respirators to the Office of Emergency Management of 
Davidson County to be used as OEM determines to help fight the COVID-19 pandemic.  
The value of this donation is $50,000. 

Celanese has the opportunity to make this donation as a result of its selection of 
Moldex-Metric, Inc. to purchase our facility in Lebanon, Tenn., for its expansion of its 
N95 disposable respirator production capacity and Moldex’s offer to provide these 
respirators for donation by Celanese for use in the community where Moldex is 
expanding its operations. 

Please let us know that the Davidson County OEM will accept this donation and where 
and to whom it should be shipped. 

 

Best regards,  

 
W. Travis Jacobsen 
Director of Global Corporate Communications 
Celanese Corporation 
Office: 972-443-3750 
Mobile: 972-880-0659  


